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WHEREAS the City of Sault Ste. Marie gave notice of its intention to terminate its 

accountability agreements with two economic development agencies it funds; and 

 

WHEREAS the City is negotiating a new accountability agreement with the two 

economic development agencies it funds or a new agency over the course of 2017; and 

 

WHEREAS on May 16, 2016 Council passed motions requesting salary disclosure of 

those making $100,000 per year or more from the two economic development agencies 

it funds; and 

 

WHEREAS in 2017, salary disclosure of those making $100,000 per year or more was 

not provided to the City of Sault Ste. Marie by those agencies; 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT staff include a mandatory provision for 

annual salary disclosure of those making $100,000 per year or more in any new 

accountability agreement with the existing economic development agencies, or any new 

economic development agency. 


